21st February 2016


To Whom It May Concern,
Please find attached my CV. I am writing to you in relation to your Summer Internship programme. I am currently in my second year of Law Plus in University of Limerick. As a part of our four year degree Law Plus students take part in a compulsory Co-Operative work placement in third year.
 I am extremely interested in taking part in your Summer Internship programme as I believe that Byrne Wallace would be an excellent place to develop my legal skills and to gain insight into the world of corporate law. The work you are involved in is of huge significance both domestically and internationally and Byrne Wallace's working environment is clearly second to none. I find your firm's culture particularly impressive. The manner in which Byrne Wallace operates on a firm-wide level is known to be of the highest standard and your firm’s Corporate Social Responsibility programme is particularly impressive.
While I have not been fortunate enough to experience your firm first-hand I am familiar with several people who have, all of whom report the ethos of your firm to be one of collaboration and teamwork, something I find extremely attractive.
While I possess various traits which make me an excellent team member, I'm also highly ambitious, confident in my own abilities, driven and self-motivated. I am extremely determined. I have a passion for the law, want to succeed in it and I will do whatever it takes to realise my ambitions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope that you will consider my application favourably and look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards,
Patrick Brennan
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